
                                    September 2009 Meeting Minutes

This month’s meeting was held September 17th at the Samuell Grand Recreation Center. 
There were 8 members in attendance. 

Ralph Snow reported $4432.15 in the club treasury as of  September 16th.  Dues were 
received from one of the members in attendance. 

Ron Romeo reported that he is working on the club website but that progress is slow. 

Ralph Snow reported that fees for use of the meeting room at Samuell Grand are going to 
be increased for the coming fiscal year, but that final details were not available yet.

Chris Vanderbilt stated that there would be a separate area for Park Fliers at DEAF-2009. 
It was proposed that models to be flown in that area have an identifying sticker attached. 
Chris said that he would check with the Dallas RC Club prior to the event as to the 
condition of the field

The proposed indoor event at the Mesquite Rodeo facility was discussed. It was agreed 
that the best approach would be to schedule a flying demonstration for the benefit of the 
people responsible for the facility, to show them what the activity is all about. After the 
demonstration the insurance provisions would be explained. Billy Holliman agreed to 
pursue this approach with his contact in the city government.

Ralph Snow reported that Bob Wilder is planning an indoor RC flying session for 
October 10th at the Bedford Boys Ranch, if there is sufficient interest. This would be 
restricted to small (1 to 2 ounce) models. Ralph will report to Bob that there was little 
interest among the members present, and that he would send an e-mail to the entire 
membership, if Bob wishes.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM.

Ralph Snow
DEAF Secretary/Treasurer

  




